(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Item 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation
Deadline: 5/4/15 by 10:00 am
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State Water Resources Control Board

c/o Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
1001 | Street, 24" Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

SUBJECT: Comment Letter — Emergency Conservation Regulation
Honorable Water Resources Control Board Members:

Dublin San Ramon Services District (DSRSD) offers the following comments on the proposed
Emergency Regulation pertaining to Drought Emergency Water Conservation which the Board is
scheduled to discuss on May 5*" and May 6":

The “sunset date” for the proposed Emergency Conservation Regulation. It could be inferred
that the sunset date is February of 2016, but this is not made explicit. DSRSD recommends that
Article 22.5, Section 865 (d) (1) be modified from:

Beginning June 1, 2015, each urban water supplier shall comply with the conservation
standard specified in subdivision (c).

to the following new text:

Beginning June 1, 2015 and continuing until the earlier of February 29, 2016 or the date

when the Governor’s Executive Order may be terminated, each urban water supplier
shall comply with the conservation standard specified in subdivision (c).

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact DSRSD’s Engineering
Services Manager, Dan Mcintyre, at (925) 875-2244 or at mcintyre@dsrsd.com

Sincerely,
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éert Michalczyk
General Manager

cc: Dan Mcintyre, Engineering Services Manager
Dan Gallagher, Operations Manager
Association of California Water Agencies

H:\ENGDEPT\SWQCB\SWQCB Comment Letter from DSRSD 5-4-2015.docx



